
                                          APRIL       
Spring arrived ten days ago and hopefully our days will continue to warm up!  We 
anticipate many fun times spent outdoors enjoying God’s creation and playing with our 
friends.  
 

In April, I look forward to Easter with gratitude! You are warmly invited to any one of 
our Easter Services and perhaps breakfast, too.  Here is the schedule: 
April 21st - Easter Sunday 
7:00AM  Sunrise Service - Memorial Garden (weather permitting, otherwise held in 
Sanctuary) 
8:00AM  Bagel Buffet Breakfast - Parish Hall 
9:00AM  Contemporary Service - Ministry Center 
               Jeff Ebert preaching 
     Childcare available birth-Kindergarten* 
9:00AM  Traditional Service - Sanctuary 
     Childcare available birth-Kindergarten* 
9:30AM Contemporary Service - Ministry Center 
     Childcare available birth-4 years old* 
10:30AM Traditional Service – Sanctuary 
11:00AM Contemporary Service - Ministry Center 
     Childcare available birth-4 years old* 
*Older children may worship with their parents. 
 

Spring Break will be the week before Easter, Monday, April 15th-Friday April 19th.  We 
look forward to welcoming you back Monday, April 22nd.   
 

The next deposit for the 2019-2020 school year is due April 22nd.  Thank you for 
the March 29th payment! 
 

The NPPC Women’s Retreat is April 26-28.  This is a wonderful time of fellowship and 
learning!  It’s well worth all the work it takes to leave your family for a weekend!  Please 
see me if you’d like more information. 

Maury 
 
 

(Please see the back for more information) 



Lost and Found- We’re getting ready for a Spring Clean-Up!  Please be sure to check 
the basket outside my office door for your lost items. Anything not picked up by 4/8/19 
will be donated to charity. Thank you! 
 

Community Collection Recycling Project 
This project is a win-win….you get to recycle plastic and the school gets a new bench!  If 
we collect 500lbs of plastic in 6 months, the Trex company will donate a free bench for 
our use! Help us reach this goal. 
What can be recycled? 
     Grocery bags, Bread bags, Case overwrap, Dry cleaning bags, Newspaper sleeves, 
Ice bags, Ziploc and other re-closable bags, Produce bags, Bubble wrap, Cereal bags, 
Packaging air pillows 
All plastic must be clean, dry and free of food residue. 
Look for the collection bins inside the inner lobby of the preschool in the next few 
weeks. 
 
Outreach Opportunity - YoungLives 
YoungLives is a ministry to teen moms.  Treating each mom and her child(ren) with 
unconditional love and respect, YoungLives offers teen moms relief from the isolation 
and struggle of their daily lives.  The first Saturday of every month the girls and their 
babies attend “Club”, a time for fun and fellowship.  They have a meal together, do 
activities and learn about Jesus.  Attempting to teach practical skills as well, YoungLives 
has recently begun offering the girls cooking classes which have been enthusiastically 
attended! 
As you can imagine, these teen moms have many practical needs.  One of these needs 
is for an infant car seat.  If you have an infant car seat that has never been in an 
accident and would like to donate it to a young teen mom, please use the form below 
to do so.  Maury will collect the carseats. Your donation will be greatly appreciated! 
 

______________________________(cut here)_____________________________ 
 

YoungLives Teen Mom's Infant Car Seat Donation Form 
 

I verify that this infant car seat is accident free. Manufacturer:_______________________ 
 

Name: ________________________________________Date:____________________________ 
Signature:______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Thank You, YoungLives  
	


